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NIOSH Docket Office
Robert A. Taff
Laboratories, MS-C34,
4676 Columbia Parkway,
Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Dear Mr. Taff:

I Gloria Gail Clary a decedent of . who worked at the Huntington, WV
Pilot Plant, this is in regards to CLL being inciuded as a Radiogenic Cancer under the EEOICPA.

This Pilot Plant was top Secret Government Plant at INCO LTD in Huntington,
WY that produced Fine Nickel Carbonyl for a uranium enrichment Plant near Piketon, Ohio.

The Atomic Energy Commission owned this Pilot Plant or Reduction Pilot Plant and leased
the property for the International Nickle Company to operate. This was Highly secured unit that the
Federal Government had investigated and cleared my Father to work in.

This extremely pure Nickel Carbonyl is known to cause extreme headaches, dizziness,
weakness an increase in the number of White Blood Cells, know as Leukocytosis or Leukemia, many

times my father would come home from work, complaining of Extreme Headaches, dizzy and
weakness.

My Father was diagnosed with Chronic Lymphatic Leukemia in the early 1960’s and he
passed away with this dreadful disease October 21, 1974.

My father could not have Contacted this disease in any other way than the work place,
because the only thing he did, was work in the plant, go to church and garden.

My feelings are my father lost his life at an early age in working in the Pilot or Reduction
Plant and its enviornment and I strongly feel that CLL should be included as a radiogentic cancer
under the Energy Employs occupational Illiness Program October of 2000.

Sincerely Yours.
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Gloria Gail Clary

Rt. #2, - Box 765
Milton, WV 25541
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